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Strategic Curriculum Oversight Committee
November20, 2015

The Strategic Curriculum Oversight Committee met with Rick Morin, Dean of the College of
Medicine on Wednesday November 11, 2016 to discussoredplans for increasedndergraduate

curricular offerings from th€ollege of Medicine Dean Morin was sent questions in advance to
help him prepare for the meeting.

Dean Morin stated that the College of



x COM's activities in this area are consistent with the entrepreneurial aims of Indeadac



